
 

    165

$  10,809.83 

        $      40.00 

           

$414,800.00

$412,386.79  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    181

$  7,098.00 

      $      20.00    



 

 

 

 

Jr. Church Attendance Cards  If you are visiting with us and your 

child would like to attend Jr. Church (grades 1-5), please fill out an  

attendance card (found in the pew racks) and send it along with your 

child.  When children are dismissed from the service, the teacher will 

meet all children in the church lobby to take them to their classroom in 

the basement (B1). Please plan on picking up your child at the Welcome 

Center after service. Thanks!  

 

 

Ladies, if you haven’t yet signed up for the Secret Pal Dinner Party  

(Jan 10), there is still time to do so. Please contact either Nina Hoover 
or Sue Lawver today. Even if you can't attend the dinner party, consider  

participating in the Secret Pal program to give and receive encourage-

ment throughout the year. 

 

  

There's still time to register for the 2017 Married Couples Retreat!  

If you've misplaced your brochure, pick one up from the shelves in the 

lobby and be sure to submit your registration form and deposit to  

Susan Hatch as soon as possible to secure your spot. And if this is your 

first time attending one of our retreats, we're delighted to give you an 

extra $50 off the cost of registration. Not sure what to expect?  

See Dulci Brubaker, Glen & Cindi Brubaker, Tom & Susan Hatch,  

Brandie Stonge, or Isaac & Heidi Tucker for details. We look forward 

to seeing you there!  

 

 

Doulos deadline  Articles for the month of February are due to  

Carolyn Kimmel today.  

 

 

 

 

 

Family Promise Volunteer opportunity  Do you have a little time  

after church on January 15 or before Sunday school on January 22?  

We could use your help setting up and cleaning up from Family  

Promise.  If you are able to help please talk to Nathan Hoover.  

If anyone is interested in being an evening or overnight host, or  

providing a meal please talk to Anne-Marie Brandt or Sarah Hoover.  

 

 

Our food pantry item for New Hope Ministries for January is  
laundry detergent.  Please place your donations in the New Hope 

box. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


